
TO:TO:               ​​All Staff 
FROM:FROM:​​   Mr.Purzycki  
DATE:DATE:​​    October 15, 2017 
RE:RE:        HALLOWEEN DRESS UP DAY 

 ​PLEASE READ AND POST IN YOURPLEASE READ AND POST IN YOUR  
HOMEROOMHOMEROOM  

Fall is here… and Halloween is right around the corner! Once again we 
will again be encouraging our students to dress up for the day on 
Wednesday, October 31st.  All Grade 6, 7, and 8 students will be allowed to dress up on Halloween for the day, 
provided the following criteria is met: 
 

† ​No masks or full face paint 
† No apparatus (clubs, balls, handcuffs, etc.) 
† No weapons or facsimiles of weapons 
† No drug paraphernalia, including cigarettes, cigars, pipes, or a facsimile of any of 

these items 
† No aerosol cans of any kind (colored hairsprays, silly string, etc.) 
† Costumes ​must be appropriate​!  Any inappropriate costumes which distract 

classes, or interfere with instruction, will result in removal from class and 
referral to the Dean’s office 

  

Any student who abuses the privilege of Halloween Dress Up Day by disrupting the class due to inappropriate                                   
behavior as a result of their costume will be required to call home and have a change of clothes brought to                                         
school. Normal discipline procedures will be in effect throughout the day. If any student has a question                                 
about his or her costume, please have them speak with Ms. Tiley, Mrs. Shaughnessy, Mr. DeAngelo or Mr.                                   
Purzycki by Monday, October 29th. 

ALL STAFF ARE ENCOURAGED TO JOIN   IN THE FUN OFALL STAFF ARE ENCOURAGED TO JOIN   IN THE FUN OF  
DRESSING UP!DRESSING UP!  

 

 
 


